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Division of Human Resources 

IMPORTANT 

TOBACCO USE IN DISTRICT FACILITIES 

 

 

 

The School Board of Alachua County is a smoke-free workplace.  The Board recognizes that tobacco 

products may pose a significant health risk and seeks to establish a tobacco-free workplace.  Smoking and 

any other use of tobacco products by employees and members of the public is prohibited at all times . . . 

1) in areas where students are present; 

2) at all facilities, schools, centers, offices, buildings, owned or leased by the Board; 

3) school-sponsored events; and 

4) inside vehicles owned or leased by the Board, wherever located.  

 

 

 

I have read and understand the above statements.  A copy of School Board Policy 1215, 3215 or 4215: 

Tobacco-Free Environment pertaining to this information has been provided to me.  

 

 

 

  

Print Employee Name 

 

 

    

Signature of Employee  Date Signed 

 

 

 


